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December 3, 2021
Holiday Concert, Tree Lot, Holiday Fair, Meet a TAYME chorister

​We would love to have you join us for our 2021 Holiday Concert! We're back at
the University of Arizona Crowder Hall. Tickets are available now, call today to

reserve your seat, or visit our website to purchase.

Tree Lot

Once again, our Tree Lot is
Home for the Holidays!

Support the Boys Chorus in this
important fundraiser, and get a
beautiful Christmas Tree. We have
trees of all sizes, along with wreaths,
and garland. The Tree Lot is open
Friday and Saturday 10-9, Sunday
10-7, and Monday through Thursday
by appointment.

https://boyschorus.org/purchase-tickets/


Holiday Fair

This Saturday, please join us for our
Holiday Fair. We'll have local vendors,
games, and fun for the whole family!
We will be joined by MixFM, and there
will be performances from the Chorus
throughout the day.

The Holiday Fair runs 10 - 4 this
Saturday, December 4, at the Chorus
Hall. 5770 E Pima St.

Meet Mac Tronsdal

Mac Tronsdal is a 17 year old junior
at Salpointe Catholic High
School. Some of his hobbies include
mountain biking, indoor rock climbing,
and photography. He enjoys being a
part of TABC because of the
camaraderie and many opportunities
to learn and perform interesting
music. He recently received the
Carlos Valencia Humanitarian Award
from his school. It is given to a
"member of the Junior class who
possesses great courage and
strength especially in difficult times is
honored in memory of Carlos. Much
like Carlos, the recipient goes about
life in a selfless manner, understands
the true meaning of “community” and
inspires us to think beyond
ourselves."

Follow us on social media!

 ​  ​ Follow us on Facebook and Instagram for the
most up to date events, news, and

information!

https://www.facebook.com/TucsonArizonaBoysChorus/
https://www.instagram.com/tucsonazboyschorus/



